
June 7, 2022 
 
Mayor and Council 
Resort Municipality of Whistler 
4325 Blackcomb Way 
Whistler, BC V8E 0X5 

Re:  Firesmart Support to LMS 2720 – Englewood Greens at Nicklaus North 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

Our entire strata at 8030 Nicklaus North Boulevard would like to express its appreciation 
for the ongoing support of the Whistler Fire Smart Program under the direction of Mr. 
Scott Rogers over the last several years. 

In 2018 Mr. Rogers met with our Council to provide information on our property with the 
aim to guide us in gradually improving the Fire Smart Status of many aspects of our 
landscaping and surrounds. 

This 2018 meeting inspired the Ownership to update its front of house landscaping with 
fire smart plants from 2018 – 2020 and to do a complete property tree” fire smarting” 
project supported by the RMOW’s chipper in 2019. 

From 2018 to date, Englewood Green has incorporated Fire Smart and Professional 
Tree Management into its annual budget process to keep this issue front of mind for all 
Owners. We have also implemented other Fire Smart encouragements to Owners 
regarding current extinguishers and alarms with regular reminders in our Owner 
Communications.  

Just this past month, Englewood Strata updated our “Fire Smarting “of trees and 
surrounds with a Community Volunteer day, supported by 2 Fire smart staff and their 
chipper. The day was a great success in terms of “fire smarting” accomplished and 
community building.  Unfortunately we have no pictures to share as everyone was too 
busy working but safe fun was had by all. 

Again, our appreciation for this program, thank you. 

On behalf of the Englewood Strata Council, 

(Submitted Electonically) 

Andrea Herz, CPA, CA 

Chair 

Cc:  Mr. Scott Rogers 


